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Agenda No: 2004-0496 - Approval of Ballot Language for Open Space Land 

Acquisition Ballot Question 
Date:   July 8, 2004 
Prepared By:  Susan Galeczka, City Council Liaison  
City File No:  N/A 
 
Meeting Date: July 14, 2004 
 
 
City Council at its regular meeting of June 2, 2004 approved the placement of a limited millage 
proposal on the November 2, 2004 General Election ballot for the purpose of providing funds for 
the acquisition of land for the protection of natural habitat and the preservation of Green Spaces 
in the City and directed the City Attorney to prepare the proposed ballot language to be reviewed 
and approved by City Council at a subsequent regular meeting. 
 
John Staran has prepared the proposed ballot language, which is attached, for your consideration.  
Please note that the specific amount to be included in the ballot language, confirmed by Julie 
Jenuwine, Interim Finance Director, is $1,615,000.00 
 
As always if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
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